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On June 3, the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection released its revised VI 
Guidance on Vapor Intrusion for interested party review and comment, “The New Jersey 
Department of Environmental Protection Draft Vapor Intrusion Guidance.” The NJDEP 
Guidance is available at http://www.nj.gov/dep/srp/guidance/ vaporintrusion.
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